
 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Letter 
  

 

Prayer Team, 

 

Doesn’t spring come just at the right time? When all seems dead, the rain and 

the sun begin to coax new life all around us. And just as the rain causes the 

new growth to sprout up, we know that your prayers help the smallest seeds of 

faith in a young person grow into a lifelong discipleship. We are so dependent 

on your constant prayers, especially during this very busy time. Thank you for 

lifting up our staff and students during this season. 

 

-Sarah & The New City Kids Team 

  

 

 

Praises: 
 

 Our Lafayette site held its second annual Black History Month 

Performance at PS22 and Fountain of Salvation Church. It was a way to 

remind all of our students and our supporting communities that God 



 

celebrates the diversity of His church and to remind people of the Imago 

Dei in all of 

us.                                                                                                      

 Families for Literacy started the first Community Business Academy 

training for Arabic-speaking parents involved in their program. This is a 

12-week course that will help parents to become entrepreneurs within 

their 

community.                                                                                              

 We currently have 17 riders signed up for Bike Tour 2019! Last year we 

had 14 total riders.                                                

 

 

Prayers: 
 

 

 Continue to pray for energy and strength for our youth and staff. There 

are a lot of rehearsals during this time as we get closer to our benefit 

concert. Pray with us that God will give our youth strength and courage 

to get on stage and share their 

story.                                                                                                  

 We have one student in elementary school who is going through an 

unstable home situation, making her life harder in school and in the 

program. Her behavior is definitely impacted by what goes on at home. 

We ask for prayers that God would provide stability, peace, and support 

for her family, and that New City Kids would continue to be a source of 

support and love for that 

child.                                                                                                 

 Pray for all four of our spring benefit concerts to sell out! This is a huge 

goal for us, but it would mean that over 800 people could be introduced 

to the life changing mission of New City Kids. We know that these shows 

will impact the lives of all that attend, as we all see the upside-down 

kingdom of God in action.                                        

 

 



 

James 5:16 says, “...The prayer of a righteous person is powerful and 

effective.” We feel the power of your prayers and are so thankful for your 

support! 

  

 

New City Kids is a registered 501(c)3, supported by people like you. All donations are 

tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. Donate online at www.newcitykids.org. 

 

 

 

 
 


